
From: rtk loh 
Sent: Monday, 14 September, 2015 9:35 PM 
To: manager@pinnacle-travel.com 
Subject: Kunming Golf Trip 

 

Hi Cassandra, 

We enjoyed greatly the golf trip in Kunming area planned by you. 

September 7th is the beginning of the school session in China.  So this period is a low season 

for tourist.  We enjoyed fewer crowd. 

Although we encountered unusual raining season, the light rain did not deter us from 

enjoying golfs.  The weather was mild and pleasant, at around 20 degree Celsius.  The air was 

fresh with lush green and lake.    

One comment about the free dinner given by the Spring City golf resort.  For guest staying 

two nights there, it is better to have the free dinner taken on the second evening.  The driver 

who took us to Stone Forest golf course in the morning and later brought us to  Spring City 

golf resort in the afternoon, had recommended a stopover lunch before reaching Spring 

City.  That restaurant is famous for roast duck and steam cooked chicken soup.  We had a 

hearty meal around 3 pm and decided to skip dinner that evening at Spring City golf 

resort.  The hotel management agreed to our request of switching the free dinner to the 

following night. 

Overall, we like all the three golf courses selected by you:  Sun Shine, Stone Forest, and 

Spring City.   

Kind regards, 

T K Loh 

 

 

     

    

 


